
  

 

 

Bruce Campbell 

Los Angeles, CA 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

Both shareholders of companies with overpaid executives, as well as the American people 
in general, deserve to have the info on how much top executives are paid and how many 
times more than the median worker is that pay scale. 

Don't let "bad actor" companies force you to backtrack.  Please proceed with your proposal 
to make such info disclosure mandatory.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Campbell 


